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Forest Service Showcases New Office in Hungry Horse 
 

The Hungry Horse – Glacier View and Spotted Bear Districts of the Flathead 

National Forest are hosting a public open house on Wednesday, April 2, 4-7pm, to 

showcase the new Forest Service office in Hungry Horse.   

 

The public is invited to stop by anytime during the open house to tour the new 

facility and meet district personnel.  The address is 10 Hungry Horse Drive.   

 

Glacier Association, a partner of the forest that helps support educational programs 

with aid generated by book sales located at the ranger stations across the forest, is 

helping to sponsor the open house.   A variety of publications and materials such as 

maps, guides, DVDs and other materials will be available at the open house, and 

year round at the new office.  Light refreshments will also be served during the open 

house.    

 
    
For more information about the open house, please contact 387-3800.   
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